
Friday, 17th June P-6 Semester 1 Reports Sent Home 

Wednesday, 22nd June Nominated students District Athletics Carnival—Bunker’s Hill SS 

Thursday, 23rd June P-6 Parent-Teacher Interviews 

Friday, 24th June P-6 Last Day Term 2—Free Dress 

Monday, 11th July P-6 First Day Term 3 












Our Rad Readers 

30 nights—Eddie. 
60 nights—Lachlan, Tyler, Nevaeh, Mason. 

100 Magic Words: Merida 
Spelling 200 Magic Words: Eli 

Spelling 300 Magic Words: Chloe & Judah 

Term 2 Week 9 
16 June, 2022 

 

609 Drayton  
Wellcamp Rd 

Wellcamp  
Toowoomba 4350 
www.wellcampss.eq.edu.au 

Ph 07 46986333 
Student Absences 
Ph. 4698 6366 

 

School Watch  
If you see any suspicious  

activity at our school. 

Ph 131 788 

Did you know… 
We have wheelie bins 

at school (near the 
amenities block) to 

collect your unwanted 
papers—newspapers 
etc.  These funds go to 
the P&C to help pay 

for end of year  
activities. 

Kym’ s Korner 
Report cards will go home this week and parent interviews will be taking 
place on Thursday in week 10. Report cards will be emailed so keep an eye 
on your emails to make sure you get your copy. 
 

Congratulations to the students on their effort and behaviour at the  
inter-house sports carnival last week. What an amazing day! 
The Cambooya and District Athletics Trials will also be held next week on 
Wednesday. Forms with your students’ nominations were sent home on  
Tuesday. Please return the bottom permission section to the office by Friday 
so we can finalise the nominations. Keep the rest of the paperwork so that 
your child knows what they are nominated for. Any students not nominated 
will stay at school and there will be work for them to complete. Next Friday 
is the last day of the term so it will be free dress. Don’t forget—no singlet 
tops—hats and sports shoes must be worn.     

   Kym 

 
 

 
It is not long now before the end of the first semester of school for 2022. And that means…
reports cards will be coming home!! 
Student reports often bring mixed feelings for parents. There is pleasure and pride if they 
are performing well but there is also considerable angst when children are not progressing 
as you hoped. 
Reports can also mean anxious times for children. Will my parents be disappointed or 
proud? This is the main concern of most children. Kids of all ages take their cues from their 
parents, so your reaction to their school report can affect the way they see themselves as 
learners and as people. 
Before you open the email containing the report, do a little self-check to see if you are in the 
right frame of mind: 
Are your expectations for your son or daughter realistic and in line with their ability? 
Do you believe that children learn at different rates? 
Are you willing to safeguard your child’s self-esteem rather than deflate it? 
Michael Grose details some ideas to consider when you open your child’s report in his  
article ‘Reading your child’s report’. This article can be found on our website and we  
recommend that you take the time to read it.  At Wellcamp SS we understand that reports 
can also be confusing and that is why it is so important to arrange an interview with your 
son or daughter’s teacher. Often, many of your concerns can be easily cleared up when 
explained by the class teacher. It is also a good opportunity to form a valuable partnership 
with your son or daughter’s teacher, especially if your child is experiencing difficulty. 

Report Cards 



Tuckshop—23.06.2021 
 

Orders due 3pm Tues 21st 
June—no late orders  
Special additional chip options: Grain 
Waves (sour cream & chive), Doritos, 
Salt & Vinegar Chips, Twisties, Burger 
Rings  
Plus, a NEW Glee flavour of  
Blackcurrant Burst  
Lemon Mony’s are available again and 
we also have a NEW Blue Raspberry 
option. Please specify on your bag the 
required variety.  

thank you to our  
wonderful volunteers, it’s not too late to put 
your hand up.  Our free Breakfast Club is on 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings from 

P&C Contacts: 
pandc@wellcampss.eq.edu.au 

pandcpresident@wellcampss.eq.edu.au 
pandcsecretary@wellcampss.eq.edu.au 

Don’t forget to like 

our Facebook and 

Instagram  pages. 

Library Days 
Please remember to bring your library 
bag if you would like to borrow books 

 

Prep-1 (Miss McCosker) - Friday 
2-3 (Mrs Richter) - Monday 

6 (Mrs Trenaman) - Thursday 

The wearing of our school uniform is encouraged 
and will help new students feel they are part of 
our school.  It looks neat, wears well, is 
sunsafe. Our school colours are royal 
blue (not navy) and easily purchased 
from the uniform shop and stores like 
Big W, Best & Less or Lowes.  Please 
ensure your children wear  their 
uniform with pride.  

Our school gates open at 8am, however students 
shouldn’t be here before 8.15am unless parents have 

made prior arrangements with the school office.   

 

Mail Boxes in office 

Please remember to utilise the draws set up in 
the office for school and P&C matters. 

 

No cash please!  With the exception of the pho-
to books. BPay/BPoint is available for school 

use and direct debit for P&C. 
 

If you have any concerns, and you are unable 
to make it to P&C meetings or unable to make a 
meeting to chat with your teacher or principal, 

please feel free to send a note with your child to 
be placed in the mail box. 

 

Wellcamp Playgroup  
Wednesday mornings 

8:30-9:30am 
All ages welcome 

No cost 

Email Contacts for Teachers 

Zoe McCosker  zmcco33@eq.edu.au 
Fiona de Nooyer fdeno0@eq.edu.au 
Kerryanne Richter krich288@eq.edu.au 
Kym Stansbie  kstan1@eq.edu.au 
Janelle Trenaman jtren1@eq.edu.au 

Office hours 

Monday 8:15am—2:00pm 
Tuesday, Wednesday—8.15am—12:00pm 

Thursday, Friday—8:15—3:00pm 
 

If the office is unattended, please collect your 
child directly from their classroom. 

Report Cards are being sent home to-
day. Please keep an eye on your inbox or 
update your email address with the of-
fice. We are now taking appointments 
for parent teacher interviews. We have 
set aside Thursday 23rd June (various 
times) for these interviews.  
 

Please email the office so we can  
arrange a suitable time. 
 

Contact email: 
hrobe222@eq.edu.au 
(Please do not email the teachers direct) 
 

We thank you for your support in this 
matter, and we look forward to meeting 
with you to discuss your children’s school 
progress. 

http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.partyplanblogs.com/wp_cms/senior-leaders/files/2011/10/booksstackxx.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.partyplanblogs.com/wp_cms/senior-leaders/2012/01/24/how-does-the-book-club-work/&usg=__hGuZz6fEm8nknwn_eHIQg6Yl
http://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=http://www.yummybubby.com/wp-content/uploads/2010/11/cartoon-uniform.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.yummybubby.com/2010/11/starting-kindergarten/&usg=__nYOiCrIWCeYywtYCHh1wCNq5QTI=&h=439&w=461&sz=34&hl=en&start=9&zoom=1&t

